
I am currently a law abiding citizen and have been my entire life.  I also have many guns, 
some for hunting, some for protection, some just for fun and go out and shoot at targets.  I 
enjoy the sport.  The SB978 is threatening my ability to do those things.  I do not think 
additional gun laws are the answer.  It is a constitutional right to keep and bear arms why 
does Oregon want to infringe on this right?  Please vote this and other gun laws 
down.  Enforce the ones we have!! 
 
Dan Strasser 
136 Jackson St E, Monmouth, OR 97361  

 
 
 


